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NOTICE OF BID REJECTION 
 

 
Solicitation: Invitation for Bid Parking Services, 370-800-22-018 (“IFB”)  
 
Reason for Rejection:  Section III.C of the IFB required that the Contractor “Provide all Services 
within walking distance of 555 W. Monroe, which is defined as being bounded no further than 
Interstate 90 to the west, Washington Street to the north, Franklin Street to the east, and Van Buren 
Street to the south.”  The Office of the State Treasurer (“Treasurer”) received one Bid in response 
to this IFB and that Bid included a location for Services that fell outside that area; specifically, 
outside the east boundary of Franklin Street.  Accordingly, the Treasurer has determined that the 
Respondent is not “capable in all respects of performing fully the contract requirements” and the 
Treasurer therefore rejects the bid. 
 
This notice is hereby provided pursuant to 44 Ill. Admin. Code §1400.2520.  
 
Treasurer of the State of Illinois:    Chief Procurement Officer:  
Michael Frerichs      Chris Flynn 


